
 
 

EMAIL TO THE WASHINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY – 3/25/22 

To the Washington College Community,  
   
Welcome back! It’s great to see the campus in full spring bloom as we come back together for the 
remainder of the semester.  
   
The primary update this week is positive news – which is that we remain negative for cases of COVID! As 
of the end of testing yesterday, we have only one confirmed case within our campus community.  
   
We will continue to closely monitor the situation and advise if there are any significant changes to our 
status.  
   
A couple of reminders around testing. First, anyone who begins to experience ANY possible COVID 
symptoms – even if mild and similar to allergies – should make an appointment for testing ASAP. You 
can schedule COVID testing appointments through the Student Health Portal: 
https://washcoll.studenthealthportal.com    
 
Second, if you are enrolled in regular surveillance testing, this is still a requirement so please continue 
to complete this weekly. Should you need to reschedule your regular appointment, simply contact 
Health Services (health_services@washcoll.edu or 410-778-7261) and they will help you to select a new 
appointment time. No-shows -- with no communication to Health Services to reschedule -- will be 
referred to the Office of Student Affairs for follow-up as a conduct violation.  

 

Stay well! 
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